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Institutions receiving funds under Section 18004 of the CARES Act are required to 
submit a report to the Secretary of Education describing the use of funds distributed 
from the Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund (HEERF). 
 
This page provides public information about Haney Technical Center’s participation in 
the CARES Act and use of the institution’s HEERF Institutional Portion 
(P425F20202846). This information will be updated no later than 10 days after the end 
of each calendar quarter. 
 
Haney Technical Center (HTC) signed and returned the Certification and Agreement for 
the Institutional Portion of the Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund under the 
CARES Act to the Department of Education on May 6, 2020. These funds, in the 
amount of $269,980, were awarded to HTC on May 12, 2020. 
 
 
As of October 30, 2020, HTC has spent $70,783 from the HEERF Institutional 
Portion, for costs associated with the COVID-19. These funds have been used for to 
purchase and install technology to facilitate delivering instruction online to students 
unable to participate face-to-face due to the coronavirus; to improve the engagement, 
accessibility, and content of select classes that transitioned to online on an emergency 
basis when coronavirus started; to support students with financial needs related to the 
coronavirus; to provide virtual admissions and orientation events; to address 
coronavirus-related hygiene requirements, including plexiglass dividers, cleaning 
products, personal protective equipment, and cleaning. 
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